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Please support this funding. Public Transportation is a public good. I see people 

everyday that utilize the bus as their only means of transportation they can afford.  

I have been an employee of TriMet for 5 years (4 years as a Bus Operator).  

It's crucial that Bus and Rail continue to be available in the Portland Metropolitan 

area. 

Thankyou for your consideration, 

Lisa Huffman  

Portland  


